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NEXT MEETING: DECEMBER 12, 2021 – 1:30 PM 

CIOCIARO SOCIAL CLUB 

144 BRIDGE STREET, NEWTON, MA 

 

 

Please note we are meeting a week earlier than the normal 3
rd

 

Sunday of the month 

 



This will be our last meeting of the year and will serve as our 

annual Christmas/Holiday gathering.  We will have our usual play 

along (holiday music) and open mic sessions.  Please join us for 

some great holiday music and comradery as we say good bye to 

2021. 

Food and beverages will be provided by the MAAA however if you 

wish to bring your favorite dish or desserts you are certainly 

welcome to do so. 

The last couple of weeks have been busy for many of our 

members.  On November 30
th
 member Coach Dave Leprise 

celebrated his 80
th
 birthday with an eight hour “accordion music 

marathon”.  Thank you to all who participated and made the event 

a success and a fun day.  Happy Birthday Coach!  

On December 5
th

, The Ruk Accordion Orchestra performed at the 

Trinity Episcopal Church in Canton, MA.  The concert was well 

attended and enjoyed by all.  Thank you to Maestro’s David 

Rukhelman and Dan Mackowiak and the orchestra members for 

their hard work and dedication. 

Last month Just for fun – Who is this accordionist?   

 



We did not have a winner.  The accordionist is none other than 

Paul Ramunni (at age 13) of the New England Accordion Museum 

 

CONTACT INFO 

Carmen D’Angelo, President   dangeloc@comcast.net 

Guy Lombari, Sec/Treasurer   L150@cox.net 

Newsletter Submissions    L150@cox.net 

Jim Avedisian, Webmaster   vze2v42i@verizon.net 

 

Please do not hesitate to submit photos, stories or events you 

wish to share with our members and audience. 

 

HOPE TO SEE YOU ON THE DECEMBER 5TH! 

 

PHOTO GALLERY: COACH DAVE/RUK ORCHESTRA 
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